
23rd October 2024

    

Cavalry!



Dear Families,

A saturday night favourite in our house, I wonder how many of you 
have been watching the events unfold during the recently aired Strictly 
Come Dancing? As we watched last week’s episode where Paul Merson 
came to the end of his Strictly journey, it made me sit and reflect just 
how similar the journeys of the amateur, celebrity dancers are to that of 
our young Cavalry pupils.

All dancers start their journey, much like our pupils, from different 
starting points. Their basic skills progress at different rates and each 
celebrity needs to find the best way to motivate and communicate 
lessons with their dancing ‘pupil’. 



 

At Cavalry we pride ourselves on working with pupils to identify 
preferred individual learning styles but are we always getting it right?

This is where you, the family, come in. I would like to urge you to make 
the most of the Parents’ Evening and openly share any concerns or 
questions you may have. We are here to work in partnership together to 
achieve the very best outcomes for your child. 

Members of the Senior Leadership Team will be on hand to provide you 
with a QR code to link you to an online questionnaire. Be open, be 
honest, as we really appreciate your feedback and want to continue to 
improve our Cavalry offer.

Pop in and say hello to me in my office as you pass by.

Mrs Edwards :)



Contact us:

Cavalry Primary School
Cavalry Drive
March
Cambridgeshire
PE15 9EQ

office@cavalryprimary.org

Tel: 01354 652814
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